
CEPP Meeting Minutes 
08.04.2020 

Zoom Conference 2:00-3:00 pm. 

Scribe: Feryaz Ocakli 

Attendees: Steve Ives, Feryaz Ocakli, Michael Orr, Leigh Wilton, Rachael Borthwick, Jina Mao, 
Peter von Allmen, Pat Hilleren, Joseph Stankovich, Kerry Nelson  

1) Discussed the online implementation of Student Ratings and Feedback in Fall 2020. 
Kerry Nelson and Joe Stankovich updated CEPP on their work to implement the Dean’s 
Card portion of the Student Ratings and Feedback online. This is a challenging technical 
task, but they have made good progress in terms of 



4) We briefly discussed the possibility of changing Student Ratings and Feedback forms in 
response to student demands of holding the faculty accountable in terms of anti-racism 
work, class climate issues, and the broader concerns that have become more amplified 
since the relaunching of the Black Lives Matter protests in 2020. We noted that this is an 
important and potentially lengthy conversation, and that we should hold an additional 
meeting to discuss it in more depth. We also noted that any qualitative changes to the 
Student Ratings and Feedback forms require a governance process that includes the 
whole of the faculty as well as robust student representation. To this end, CEPP will 
contact FEC to inquire about the governance process we ought to follow. 

We concluded the meeting at 3 pm. 

 


